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Pastor’s Report
“Take the Next Step” Stewardship Program—Commitment weekend Nov. 11.
Thank you letter from Maryknoll –generosity of parish.
Parish and school are planning for Advent and Christmas.  
Parish website has been renewed and there is a request for pictures to add to the website.
Legion of Mary has 10 active members and visited families who have lost a love one over the past year. They will be visiting those who have had a child baptized over the past year.
Nov. 2 the parish held a mass of remembrance at 8:30 a.m. and a letter of invitation was sent to families who lost a loved one since last year.
Faith formation  is ongoing with Alpha, RCIA, First Eucharist and Confirmation.
Renovations to the meeting house –would like to expand meeting room space.
Church sound system will be upgraded on Nov. 19.
Church and School signage ---how to best inform the community and parishioners of events.
Boiler maintenance is an annual event and inspections have been sent to the Office of Risk Management for the Archdiocese.
Jill Witt is the chair of the 100th Anniversary Committee.  The committee met and “brainstormed” ideas for the year-long celebration.  The next meeting will be in January and will seek to identify a theme for the year.

